
Victoria Park
What is it?
Reconfiguration and upgrade of the community and 
recreation infrastructure to align with the construction of the 
new Echuca Moama bridge.

Why it’s important
Victoria Park is a key regional recreation space. The 
construction of the second Echuca Moama bridge 
necessitates the redesign of the space to suit sporting and 
recreation users. The master plan will:

• �Replace the existing ageing user infrastructure with a 
multi-use pavilion

• �Upgrade internal informal paths to improve safety and 
strengthen pedestrian linkages along the Murray River

• Improve picnic and viewing facilities and amenities
• Improve the protection of important historic elements
• Improve boat launching and trailer parking facilities
• Upgrade playing surfaces and car parking
• �Provide for events including Southern 80 Ski Race, 

sporting carnivals and concerts

The redesign will provide pedestrian and cycling links from 
Echuca West to Moama. The trails proposed in the Victoria 
Park Master Plan will extend these opportunities into the 
natural bush reserve.

What we’re seeking
• �Total estimate  

funding – $8m
• �Australian  

Government – $2m
• Victorian Government – $3m
• �Local Government  

and community –  
$3m - Committed

Council is asking for  
co-commitment of $2m in 
federal funding to inject new 
life into this vital regional 
public space.


